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From: tammy keffeler <  
Date: July 12, 2021 at 6:27:14 PM CDT 
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 
Subject: [EXT] Docket EL 21-011 

 
Commissions,  
Sorry that I am unable to retrieve the data you requested. 
 
Regarding my four skystream wind generators. I would like to share my experience with them with you. I 
had a huge misunderstanding about the metering, monthly billing and the credit processing. This turned 
a good plan into a 75 year payback on my investment not the 10 to 15 years I was led to believe. I have 
had at least two reductions in the rate for credit of power to the grid system. I think that my property 
tax has increased and the cost of insurance may put me in a negative cash flow. I have repaired all for 
turbines twice after the 5-year warranty and 25-year lifespan. I have one turbine that is in need of repair 
and can't justify the cost. If I have less return from Black Hills Power at more expense I will be forced to 
abandon this venture. my limited knowledge of the amendment has my question how I could possibly 
be billed for the power I produce for my own use. When right now it's knocking $3 off my electric bill. 
 
Contact info 
 
Michael Keffeler 

 
, Piedmont, SD 57769 




